HMGP-DR-4734 Hurricane Idalia
Due: 4/22/24

HMGP-DR-4734 HURRICANE IDALIA Home Elevation Program Notice of Voluntary Interest

Any homeowner interested in receiving HMGP grant funds to elevate their home must have a current National Flood
Insurance Program (NFIP) Policy. Homeowners must maintain this policy throughout the elevation process and post-
elevation in perpetuity of the life of the property, including through the sale to any new owner(s). The requirement to
maintain NFIP coverage on the property will be deed-restricted to the property post elevation.

l, , the owner of , Crystal River, FL,

hereby acknowledge submission of my property application in additional grant funding opportunity, HMGP-
DR-4734 Hurricane Idalia. By completing this Notice of Voluntary Interest form, | certify that no changes have occurred

to my personal circumstances that change my application from submission in FMA Swift grant opportunity.

Property Owner Name:

Property Owner Name:

Property Address:

City: State: Zip Code:

Cell Phone:

Secondary Phone Number:

Primary Email:

Second Email:

The local government is required by FEMA to inform you that your participation in the program for mitigation is
voluntary. Neither the State of Florida nor the City of Crystal River will use its eminent domain authority to acquire the
property for open-space purposes if you choose not to participate in a Hazard Mitigation Assistance Grant Program, or if
negotiations fail. Additionally, an application submitted is not a guarantee of funding. Signing this form does not commit
the homeowner or local government to any action. Signing this form simply confirms interest in proceeding with the
elevation grant application.

Homeowner Signature: Date:

Homeowner Signature: Date:




